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Department of Residential Life / Student Housing
PRE-HOUSING IS MOVING ONLINE!

In our ongoing efforts to provide a more flexible and convenient campus
experience for our students, the Office of Residential Life & Housing is excited to
announce that the Fall 2018 Pre-Housing Process. is moving strictly
online!

Beginning Monday, February 19, 2018 at 9:00am, students who intend to keep
their same spaces, will be able to login to Banner Web and complete the “Same
Room Pre-Housing Application”.

Once the “Same Room Pre-Housing” Process ends at 11:59pm on Wednesday,
February 21, 2018, the Residential Life Team will conduct a review of all
remaining spaces.

Following that review, on or around Friday, February 23, 2018, a listing of the
number of “Highly Preferred Locations” will be released to assist students in
planning for “Different Room Pre-Housing” which will begin, ONLINE
ONLY (More details coming soon), at 9:00am Monday, February 26, 2018.

Pre-Housing Applications will be time stamped, and the Office of Residential Life
& Housing will make manual room assignments in that order, and, based on the
listed student preterences and availability of those preterences.

Online Pre-Housing will replace the previous system of students having to line up
outside to select housing. You will now have the freedom and convenience of
applying for housing, ONLINE!

Please continue to monitor your official GSU Email, official social media outlets,
www.gram.edu, and updates from your Residence Hall Staff, for more details and
Information.
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Department of Residential Life / Housing

PRE-HOUSING UPDATE FOR THOSE IN
FIRST-YEAR RESIDENCE HALLS!

If you currently live in Truth, Holland, Douglass and Knott Halls, you will
not be able to return to those spaces- they are for first-year Freshmen Students,
Only.

Students currently in those four locations that wish to live on campus next year,
should participate in_“Different Room Pre-Housing” which will begin,
ONLINE ONLY (More details coming soon), at 9:00am Monday, February
26, 2018.

Online Pre-Housing will replace the previous system of students having to line up
outside to select housing. You will now have the freedom and convenience of
applying tor housing, ONLINE!

Please continue to monitor your official GSU Email, official social media outlets,
www.gram.edu, and updates from your Residence Hall Staff, for more details and
information.
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